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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. A

26th August 1924,

Dear 8irs,
I am in receipt of Mr. Vuijk's letter of the
23rd instant regarding the ¢ anstruetion of the fore and after
peaks of the 3.8, "CAIRNROCK", and his remarks have been
duly noted.
Thanking him for his attention,
I am, Dear 3irs,

Yours faithfully,
Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ROTTFRDANM.
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